

RECEIVED

NOV 1 1 2013

November 4, 2013

Dr. William J. McKinney President Valdosta State University 1500 North Patterson Street Valdosta, GA 31698

Dear Dr. McKinney:

Thank you for your letter of June 10, 2013, providing notification of a Letter of Intent and Commitment between Valdosta State University and Dalton State College to offer the approved Bachelor of Science in Organizational Leadership through the University of Georgia System eMajor consortium, effective fall 2013.

A copy of the signed agreement was provided. Contact persons are as follows:

Dr. Sandra S. Stone Vice President for Academic Affairs Dalton State College 650 College Drive Dalton, GA 30720 sstone@daltonstate.edu

706-272-4420

Dr. Karla M. Hull Acting Vice President for Academic Affairs 107 West Hall 1500 North Patterson Street Valdosta, GA 31698 Khull@valdosta.edu 229-333-5950

Ms. Susan D. West Department Head, Allied Health Dalton State College 650 College Drive Dalton, GA 30720 swest@daltonstate.edu

706-272-2605

Dr. James W. Petersen Department Head, Political Science 238 West Hall 1500 North Patterson Street Valdosta, GA 31698 jpetersn@valdosta.edu 229-333-5771

We accept notification of the agreement to offer the B.S. in Organizational Leadership through the University of Georgia System eMajor consortium.

Best regards, Belle S. Wheelar

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/ABC:iyw

Dr. Karla Hull, Acting Vice President for Academic Affairs cc:

Dr. Crystal A. Baird